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BOARD MEETING

June 18, 2018
A Board Meeting of the Foxridge Civic Association was called to order by President Tom Branham at 1:00 pm at the Branham residence
Present were:

Tom Branham, Vice President

Walt Gallahan, Vice President

Sharon Warfuel , Treasurer


Judy Snyder, Secretary

Jim Antonelli, 



Roger Nash

The president opened the meeting:
Items to be discussed at the next General meeting are:

· Status of PalmTree trimming
· Island Maintenance

· Yard of the Month

· Summer Event to be held at the park on August 11th
· Expenditures and balance

· Road Conditions

· New neighbor welcome

Next General meeting to be held at St. Giles on Wednesday, June 20th at 7 PM.

The meeting was adjourned at 2:50 PM.

Respectfully submitted,









Judy Snyder









Judy Snyder, Secretary

